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Appreciation Letter

Dear Dr. Abdulfattah A. Amin

The Department of Petroleum & Mining Engineering would like to send words of

thanks and appreciation to you for the kind efforts done by you in teaching Fluid
Mechanics in our department for last three years.

Your cooperation is reflected on the understanding and comprehension of our

assistants who joined you in labs and our students which lead to raising their
scientific standard.

Thank you again and hope you all the success and progress.

Best Regards

Lokt

Professor, Dr. Fadhil Ali Ghaib

Head, Department of Petroleum & Mining Engineering
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Near Shorish Hospital, Qirga / Sulaimani, KRG.IRAQ




